
We start collecting Lithium primary battery from June 24,2022 

 

In addition to alkaline batteries and manganese batteries that have been collected as 

harmful waste (batteries), we will also collect lithium primary batteries  

from June 24,2022. 

Put it in a clear bag and put it out in the same way as alkaline batteries and manganese 

batteries. When disposing of the battery, attach cellophane tape(scotch clear tape) to 

the electrodes to insulate it. 

※Do not use any tape other than cellophane tape(scotch clear tape). In addition to 

being unable to read the characters on the battery, it may cause a machine failure 

during processing. 

 

【About lithium primary batteries】 

 Lithium primary batteries are marked CR, BR, FR. 

※A primary battery is a single-use battery. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE：For rechargeable batteries such as lithium-ion batteries and button batteries, 

please contact cooperating stores such as a home electronics mass retailer or a 

manufacturer (manufacturer). 

 

■ About rechargeable batteries 

General Incorporated Association JBRC  HP  

■ About Button-type batteries 

General Incorporated Association BAJ HP  

 

The Environment Section, Sanitary Division of Okinawa City Hall needs your 

cooperation in coordinating the proper disposal your trash.  

Contact：Environment Division TEL：098-939-1212（Ext. 2223～2225）    

English assistance available during office hours. Mon-Fri ： 9:00～16:00 

* A part of this image is from BAJ HP. *Partially edited by Okinawa City. 


